
Notice of Recall – Washington State Department of Health 
 
Washington State is conducting a recall of oysters harvested from the restricted area 
within the Annas Bay growing area in Mason County, WA. All oysters harvested by 
Sunset Beach Oyster Company LLC (WA-1113-SS) on 5/3/2022, from Annas Bay 
are being recalled due to the area being classified as restricted. This area was 
downgraded to ‘restricted’ status due to poor marine water quality.   
  
At this time we know that 195 bags of oysters were shipped to Obaba International 
Corp (CA-1234-RS) in California. Affected oysters were not shipped anywhere 
else. 180 bags of affected oysters are on hold at the Obaba facility. 15 bags of 
affected oysters were distributed to retail. Obaba is conducting a recall of affected 
product.   
 
 
 


